
Superior-Greenstone District School Board 

Invitation to Delegations 
 

Guidelines for Delegations 
 

1. Persons or groups wishing to appear before the Accommodation 
Review Working Committee shall be permitted to do so, provided a 
request is received by the Accommodation Review Committee by the 
extended deadline of March 8th.  Persons or groups will be notified of the 
meeting date after March 8th. 

 
2. Requests from delegations must specify the nature of the topic to be 

addressed, and the name of the spokesperson for the group. 
 
3. If a delegation wishes to provide written materials as part of the 

presentation, up to five (5) pages will be copied by the Board and will 
be included for the Members as part of their agenda package, if received 
by Friday, March 15th. 

 
4. Any delegation will be limited to ten (10) minutes for its presentation. 
 
5. Questions of clarification may be asked by the Accommodation Review 

Working Committee members following a presentation. 
 
6. No decision relative to the presentation will be made at the meeting at 

which the presentation is made. 
 

Individuals or groups wishing to address the 

Manitouwadge Accommodation Review Committee 

Working Committee 
 

May submit their intent by email to: 

arc@sgdsb.on.ca 

No later than the extended date of Friday, March 8, 2013 


